Birmingham and Midland Society for Genealogy and Heraldry

founded 1963

President: Lt. Col. I. S. Swinnerton, T.D., J.P., D.L., F.S.G.

Hon Secretary: Mrs. June Watkins



36 Showell Green Lane Sparkhill Birmingham Bl1 4JP

021 772 2851

5th October 1987

J Debney Esq 29 Boldmere Drive Sutton Coldfield West Midlands

Dear Mr Debney,

Further to our recent telephone conversation I am writing to thank you for agreeing to talk to the Society on the 5th October next year.

For your information meetings are 7.15 p.m. for 7.30 p.m. and the speaker generally talks for approximately three quarters of an hour. A short question and answer session follows and the meeting concludes around 9.00 p.m. following society business and announcements when I shall be very pleased to take you for a cup of coffee.

I will write to you again nearer the time to ascertain your requirements for audio visual aids and any other equipment.

May I say how much I am looking forward to meeting you and hearing your talk.

Yours sincerely,

Sheila Rawlins (Mrs) Programme Secretary

An affiliated Society of the Birmingham and Midland Institute and a Member of the Federation of Family History Societies

Birmingham and Midland Society for Genealogy and Heraldry

founded 1963

President: Col. I. S. Swinnerton, T.D., J.P., D.L., F.S.G.

Hon, Secretary: Mrs. June Watkins



36 Showell Green Lane Sparkhill Birmingham Bil 4JP

021 772 2851

10th October 1988

J Debney Esq 29 Boldmere Drive Sutton Coldfield West Midlands

Dear Mr Debney

On behalf of the Committee and members of the Society I am writing to thank you very much for the most interesting talk which you gave us last week. From the comments I heard after your talk I know it generated a lot of interest amongst our members, most of whom will be visiting the site in the future I am sure.

I hope you enjoyed your evening with us and if you do decide to join the Society I shall look forward to seeing you again in the future.

Yours sincerely,

Sheila Rawlins (Mrs) Programme Secretary

An affiliated Society of the Birmingham and Midland Institute and a Member of the Federation of Family History Societies